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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
If any man’s work abide which he hath built thereupon he shall receive a reward.

— I Corinthians 3:1^
CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:
A position is open for someone who is able to organize and direct a youth choir —  
remuneration is offered. For more information, contact Tom Crabtree at 827-5571, 
or leave a note at the Administration Office.
TIME TO RUN:
"Time to Run" is a Billy Graham film that is being shown in some of the local 
theatres in the Greater Seattle area, February 6 - 1 2 .  If students wish to attend 
they may. Consult posters in the Residence Halls'and SUB regarding ticket inform­
ation.
CLASS MEETINGS: '
Monday, January 14, class meetings will be held for the purpose of selecting 
a princess from each class for Homecoming royalty. The classes will meet at the 
following places:

Freshmen - Chapel 
Sophomores - L-l 
Juniors - C-3 
Seniors - S-9

NEWS FROM DARLA DOUGLAS:
Note to the students "I would like to thank all of you for being so concerned 
about me in my recent wreck. Thank you so much for praying for me. It means 
a lot."
KCNC, "ALLELULIA"
Don’t forget to be listening to KCNC radio, 660, this evening for the premier of 
the musical "Allelulia". It will be aired at 8:10 p.m. Album copies of the 
musical will be given away following the presentation of the "Praise gathering 
for Believers."
CHECK IT OUT: ‘
This is your chance to minister on campus while gaining valuable experience., If 
you are interested in getting into radio or just want to know more about KCNC, 
come to the meeting in the SUB tomorrow during Chapel. We have openings for 
disk jockeys, news reporters, and publicity people. Come to the meeting and 
check us out.
KCNC STAFF:
There will be a meeting for all KCNC people tomorrow morning, Friday, during 
Chapel in the SUB. Please be there.


